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OUR LADY OF THE
SACRED HEART

COLLEGE

ATT: Mr Sean Hill
Principal

St Gabriel's School

17 Whittington Street
Enfield SA 5085

Dear Sean

Our Lady of the Sacred Heart College is delighted to share with you and your school community the
2023 SACE (South Australian Certificate of Education) results for our Year 12 students. 1 am pleased to
advise 100% of our students received their SACE (State Ave 98.9%) with 98.92% of students achieving
As, Bs or Cs and 6 students achieving an ATAR (Australian Tertiary Admissions Rank) score of 90 or
above, placing them in the top 10% of the State.

I am particularly delighted to share with you the news of a former St Gabriel's School student, Monika
Tomaszewska.

Monika received an ATAR of 9295 having successfully completed studies in Biology, English,
Integrated Learning A, Society and Culture and Spiritualities, Religion and Meaning, Monika has
received her first preference to study a Bachelor of Physiotherapy (HONS) at the University of
Adelaide.

I wish to acknowledge and congratulate all staff at St Gabriel's School for the important role they
played in Monikas primary school years in supporting and nurturing her academic achievement
culminating in these outstanding SACE results. As a young woman, Monika is a wonderful role model
for all girls who aspire to achieve and uphold the OLSH College Pillar of Education ‘We are Heart
People who Pursue Excellence.’

I would be most appreciative if you could share this news with your school community. For your
convenience, please find enclosed a small advertisement which you may wish to include in your next
school newsletter. Alternatively, please feel free to contact our Publicity and Communication Team to
obtain an electronic copy.

Yours sincerely

Maria Urbano
PRINCIPAL

O February 2024
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